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WELCOME TO  
Ella 

WHO STARTED IN ROOM 
KEA THIS WEEK 

The children (and staff too!) all enjoyed the opportunity to ‘dress up’ as a book character last 
Friday.  This was a great way to finish off our Book Fair week.    Thank you also to the PTA who 
organized a ‘Pizza Day’ for last Friday; the children loved  having this new food option, and of 
course the usual ice blocks afterwards!



Kia ora koutou 

Just a small blurb for you all today and I hope you are keeping well. 

Once again, I would like to thank you all for adjusting back into Level 2 so quickly. We will all be waiting 
with baited breath when the Government review the Alert Levels and make their announcement early 
next week. Any pertinent information will be shared with you all in a timely manner. Please ensure you 
are keeping yourself safe, and anyone who is unwell is to please stay away from school.   It is most 
important that children are kept at home when they have coughs, colds, runny noses, sore tummy etc as 
the bugs very easily get passed on, not only to the children, but to our staff too.  Unfortunately, it is 
getting harder and harder to get relief teachers, and this issue in the end will impact our children and 
their learning if we are unable to obtain a relief teacher for a staff member who is unwell.  Sadly, today 
we have three staff away.  Our aim is to keep both our children and our staff healthy and well!   

It is unfortunate that there have been a number of events cancelled, and others either restricted or 
postponed. Parents will be informed as soon as possible to any changes to events or sporting fixtures.  
We have also changed the date to the Open Afternoon where you will be able to come in and see all of 
the 2040 creations the children have designed and built. This will now be on Monday 31 August starting 
at 1.45pm in the Hall and then you are free to wander around the classrooms to view the work of the 
tamariki until 2.45pm. All going well, the Dunedin 2040 Exhibition will be open for viewing at the Otago 
Polytechnic Student Hub on 2nd and 3rd September (see the advert on the last page of this  
newsletter). 

Hei kona mai i roto i kā mihi, Goodbye for now and thanks. 
GARETH TAYLOR, PRINCIPAL 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Six children attended our 
P r e - S c h o o l B e a r s 
P r o g r a m m e w h i c h g o t 
underway again yesterday 
after the break following 
lockdown.  The children 
enjoyed their session with 
Mrs Tait and loved getting 
their very own Pre-School 
toy bear! 



PLAYERS OF THE DAY  
WINTER SPORTS TEAMS 

Netball  
Diamonds - Grace Mc (PW) 
Rebels - Charlie Mac (Puk) 

Hockey 
Bears - Theo (Puk) 

Kiwisticks - Max (PW)

Dunedin 2040 Class display 

Monday 31 August  
(please note change of date) 

1.45 -2.45 pm 
Come along to an Open Afternoon to see 
what we have all been working on over  

the last 10 weeks! 

Meet in the Hall to hear a brief description of 
what the project is all about,  then you are free 
to wander through the classes and talk to the 

tamariki about their projects that  
will be on display. 

See you all there!

Congratula*ons	to	Gregory	of	Ruma	Ruru	for	his	
recent	 success	 at	 the	 Hyeon	 Mu	 Taekwondo	
compe**on	 held	 in	 Christchurch.	 He	 won	 a	
bronze	 medal	 in	 the	 Colourbelt	 Individual	
Poomsae	 Compe**on	 which	 is	 a	 great	
achievement.

 

Daffodil Day symbolises all New Zealanders 
coming together in the fight against cancer. 
... This year, Daffodil Day is next Friday 28 
August and marks the 30th anniversary of 
Daffodil Day. There will be fabric daffodils 
available (limited supply, preferably for 
adults) and stickers (for the children) when 
you make a donation into the box at the 
office.  There is  also the option to scan, or 
use your phone’s camera to enable you to 
donate online.  



DATES TO REMEMBER 
Mon 24 Aug - ICAS English  

Tues 25 Aug - Ariki Cup 
Fri 28 Aug - Ariki Cup postponement 

Mon 31 Aug -Dunedin 2040 class display,1.45pm 
Tues 1 Sept - ICAS Maths 

Mon 7 Sept - BOT Mtg, 7.00pm 
Fri 25 Sept - last day of Term 3 

Mon 12 Oct - first day of Term 4        
Wed 16 December - last day of school year 

2nd HAND UNIFORM SHOP 
For any inquiries about 2nd hand uniform items, 

please text Andrea on 021 08200287.  
She is happy to make arrangements for a  suitable 

time to meet with you to come and  
purchase 2nd hand items. 

Entertainment Digital Memberships are 
convenient, easy to use and packed full of 
valuable 2 for 1 and up to 50% off offers for 
you to use over 12 months from activation. 
Enjoy offers from your local hospitality 
favourites and much, much more. 
20% of the sale price goes back to the 
school, so purchase online today: 
 https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/
orderbooks/26014m9 

https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/26014m9
https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/26014m9

